In Opposition of HB1318
Chairman and Members of Senate Agricultural and Veteran Affairs.

There is a reason a Georgia Jury ordered the recent $2.1B lawsuit against Monsanto parent
company Bayer. A lawsuit which has been going on since 2021. It is no coincidence that
Monsanto/Bayer are now on a mission throughout the states to change the labeling thereby
protecting themselves from future liabilities.

Ask yourselves:

What is “a sufficient warning label”? Who determines what is “a sufficient warning label”?
What is “a label consistent with the most recent human health”? Any label with the possibility of
linkage to a carcinogenic should be placed under deep scrutiny, bring pause and fear to all that
have make decisions on its usage. The last one is you.

Be better and smarter than the House. DO NOT PASS on HB1318.
Connie Samuelson (D-3)
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